After much discussion the Maplewoodstock Volunteer Committee as decided to cancel Maplewoodstock 2020. We, of course, are very disappointed to share this news. The committee discussed many alternatives, however as the health and safety of our Community, bands, artists, vendors, partners, and volunteers must be our top priority, we feel very strongly that this is the right call. 

In the near future we will be making announcements with regards to possible 2020 merchandise for sale (collector’s item?) and maybe some news about Maplewoodstock 2021.

Thank you to the MapSo/SOMA community for all of your love and support over the past years and we look forward to coming back stronger and hipper than ever in 2021.

Please be safe and to paraphrase the Boss, “please wear a f***ing mask!”
Peace and see you in 2021
